
FEBRUARY 10, 2025 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

THE METROPOLITAN DISTRICT  
 

In accordance with its Modified Consent Order, dated July 24, 2023, The Metropolitan District (MDC) will 
conduct a public meeting to provide: 1) an update on Consent Order projects completed and under 
construction, 2) a schedule for Consent Order projects under construction or yet to start construction, 
and 3) a status of use of minority and disadvantaged business enterprises on its Consent Order Projects. 
This meeting includes reporting on the 4th quarter of 2024 (Oct-Dec) and the 2024 annual report.  

The MDC invites residents and property owners in Bloomfield, East Hartford, Hartford, Newington, 
Rocky Hill, West Hartford, Wethersfield and Windsor and any other interested parties, to attend the 
public meeting on Thursday, March 13, 2025, at 6:00 P.M., at the MDC Headquarters, located at 555 
Main Street, Hartford, CT.  The general public may attend remotely via call-in # 415-655-0001; access 
code 2305 280 6006# or via Webex video link available on the front page of the MDC website 
www.themdc.org.  

The annual report will be posted on the MDC’s website 30 days in advance of the meeting.  Comments 
and questions may be submitted to the MDC via email at DistrictClerk@themdc.com until April 1, 2025.  
Responses will be posted to the MDC website by May 1, 2025. 

The primary objective of the Modified Consent Order is to achieve reduction in Combined Sewer 
Overflows (CSOs) via rehabilitation/repairs to both its existing collection system and private house 
connections (laterals).   This approach prioritized projects which achieved both benefits to the 
community and the environment as well as maintaining affordability for our customers and member 
towns. 
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